
We are instructed throughout the Bible to pray. Pray
without ceasing, pray for others, pray for the world.

For as Charles Spurgeon said, "prayer moves the arm
that moves the world." So we invite you to join with
us in prayer to fight human trafficking. If you would

like a member of the FAAST team to pray for you,
your situation, a family member or friend in need, or

the overall issue of human trafficking, fill out our
prayer request form and we will pray for you. If you
are worried about privacy, we understand, and you

can make the request as public or private as you
would like. Requests will also go through FAAST's

review process before shared publicly. 

Prayer Requests

https://faastinternational.org/prayer-requests


We are so thankful for our donors. Those who give
to FAAST help us to sustain our efforts to fight
human trafficking. This includes allowing us to

revise and create new resources for
congregations and the community on

understanding human trafficking, how we may be
contributing to the problem, and ways we can
combat it. If you would like to help us continue

our work, you can donate one time or you can set
up a monthly donation. It is set up to recur

automatically on a date you choose making it
easy for you. Visit our website to donate.

Donating to FAAST

https://faastinternational.org/donate/donate


Hands that Heal Training
Educating our community is a vital way to fight

human trafficking. One way you can educate your
community is by hosting a Hands that Heal

training. The Hands that Heal curriculum provides
a comprehensive approach to victims of

trafficking and educating caregivers so that they
may appropriately and effectively provide care

and support. The training inspires people to
engage in the battle against human trafficking and
trains individuals how to provide transformational

care to survivors of human trafficking. To learn
more about how to host a training, email FAAST at

faast@faastinternational.org.



The August learning call for FAAST Affiliate
Partners and FAAST Members has been

cancelled due to summer travels of staff.
Mental health is a vital for each and every one
of us, and we know that many of our members

need this time off to recharge and regroup. Our
next learning call will be October 24 and the

speaker is yet to be determined. If you would
like more information on how you can become

an Affiliate Partner or Member, to participate in
the learning calls, please email FAAST at

faast@faastinternational.org.

Learning Calls



Look with pity, O heavenly Father, upon the
people in this land who live with injustice, terror,

disease, and death as their constant
companions. Have mercy upon us. Help us to
eliminate our cruelty to these our neighbors.

Strengthen those who spend their lives
establishing equal protection of the law

and equal opportunities for all. And grant that
every one ofus may enjoy a fair portion of the

riches of this land; throughJesus Christ our Lord.
Amen.

A Prayer for the
Oppressed

From the "Book of Common Prayer"


